
 
The Bowling Proprietors Association of Minnesota’s  

Nomination Form For Recognition 
 

This form can be found at GoBowlingMinnesota.com  
under the menu heading of “Proprietor’s Place” 

 
Any BPAM member in good standing can nominate any BPAM member for any 
reason at any time. 
 
Complete this form and submit it to BPAM’s Executive Director Josh Hodney. 
 
The form can be emailed to Josh@mhsb.org 
 
The form can be mailed to 2418 123rd Court NE, Blaine, MN 55449 
 
 
Your name (person making the nomination): 
 
 
What BPAM bowling center are you from?: 
 
 
What person(s) or bowling center are you nominating for recognition?: 
 
 
Why, or what for, do you feel this individual(s) or bowling center deserves 
recognition?:  
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